
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERIVCE COMMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Petition of Missouri-     ) 
American Water Company For Approval      ) Case No.  WO-2010-0190 
to Change its Infrastructure System       )  Tariff File No. YW-2010-0413 
Replacement Surcharge (ISRS)          ) 
 

NOTICE OF CORRECTION 
 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and for its 

Notice of Correction states to the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) as follows: 

1. On February 19, 2010, Staff filed its Staff Recommendation regarding Missouri-

American Water Company’s (MAWC) Petition to Change its Infrastructure System Replacement 

Surcharge (ISRS).  Attached to this recommendation was Staff’s Memorandum in Appendix A.  

Contained within the cover pleading, at paragraph 2 and paragraph 5 referencing 

recommendation 4, and within the Staff Memorandum, at the bottom of page 1 and 

recommendation 4 on page 5, is a typographical error incorrectly referencing the Tariff File No. 

and the tariff sheet as JW-2010-0190.  The correct assigned Tariff File No. and tariff sheet 

reference is YW-2010-0413. 

2. Staff also respectfully notes that the Commission Order Suspending Tariff, 

Directing Notice and Setting Intervention Deadline, issued on December 24, 2009, correctly 

suspending MAWC’s 9th Revised Sheet NO. RT 18.0, Cancelling 8th Revised Sheet NO. RT 

18.0, references a tracking number of YW-2010-0190, at page 2, instead of YW-2010-0413. 

       
Respectfully submitted, 

 
      /s/Shelley Syler Brueggemann 
      Shelley Syler Brueggemann 
      Deputy General Counsel 
      Missouri Bar No. 52173 
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      Attorney for the Staff of the  
      Missouri Public Service Commission 
      P.O. Box 360 
      Jefferson City, MO 65102 
      (573) 526-7393 (Telephone) 
      (573) 751-9285 (Facsimile) 
      shelley.brueggemann@psc.mo.gov 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed or hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or emailed to all counsel of record this 3rd day of March, 2010.  
   

      /s/Shelley Syler Brueggemann 
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